
 

    
   

 
 

Our ref: SFI/671.DLY 

 
Dear Families 
  
Non Uniform Day - Friday 21st October 2022 
  
We will be holding our first non-uniform day of the year on Friday 21st October 2022, where our students have 
chosen to put the proceeds towards The Azaylia Foundation, to support the fight against childhood cancer.    This 
date also coincides with the last day of the half-term.  
  
Students and staff are invited to wear non-school uniform to help to support this charity.  We would like everyone 
to take part, so please encourage your child to come into school on the day wearing non-school uniform.   
 
There will be a Halloween theme and we would like to encourage students to become involved in this by wearing 
themed clothing but request that there are no props brought into school.   Additionally, we will run a 
pumpkin carving competition, all those who would like to enter should bring their carved pumpkins to the atrium 
in the morning before registration.   Judging will take place at lunch time and there will be prizes for the winners.   
  
If you have not made your yearly payment on ParentPay  to cover all of the non-uniform days; your child should 
make a £1.00 donation to their tutor on the day. 
 
During non-uniform days we ask you to check the appropriateness of a child's dress before they leave for school. 
There should be no rude or inappropriate slogans or pictures on tops and any tops need to cover the whole 
midriff area. Hats or caps may be worn but must be taken off when in the school building.  We also relax our rules 
on jewellery for the day.  
  
Students who dress inappropriately will be given an alternative to wear by school or sent home to change.  If 
neither of these two options provide a solution, then a student may have to work away from others during the 
day.  
 
We expect students who have PE on the 21st October 2022 to bring in their kit to change into as normal. 

  
Kind regards   
   

  
  
Mrs Sarah Fisher 
Curriculum Leader PSHE  


